
Harveys-Harrah’s  employees
enrich  holidays  at  Boys  &
Girls Club
H.E.R.O (Harrah’s Employees Reaching Out) recently hosted a
holiday family event with more than 75 Boys & Girls Club
members and their families at the club’s main site in South
Lake Tahoe.

Harrah’s-Harveys donated 35 gingerbread house kits and all the
materials  to  make  wreaths.  Santa  was  there  to  make  sure
everyone had a chance to deliver their Christmas wishes, while
12 “H.E.R.O.s” assisted with the event.

The club provided a free chili dinner while
families had a chance to spend time together.
This event is an example of the programs and
services the Boys & Girls Club is able to
provide for more than 650 youth ages 5-18 and
their  families  with  the  support  of  the
business  community  and  volunteers.

The club extends their gratitude to Harrah’s/Harveys for their
support. What a wonderful way to express the holiday spirit.

To find out more about the Boys & Girls Club and how you can
make  a  difference  in  a  young  person’s  life,  visit
www.bgclt.org.
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